
Bank of America, the nation’s largest bank, is about to
buy Chicago’s LaSalle Bank.  This could cost us:

• More than 10,500 jobs lost;
• Higher bank fees and credit card interest rates;
• Community investment.

Bank of America takes advantage of its size to run up
fees and credit cards rates—reaping record-breaking
profits and leaving working people and our communities
to foot the bill.

Bank of America has a responsiblity to Chicago if it buys
LaSalle.  We can’t let it shirk those obligations and hurt
our neighborhoods.

Community Hearing on Bank of America’s Impact
on Chicago Workers, Consumers and Communities

Who: Congressman Luis Gutierrez, 
State Treasurer Alexi Giannoulias,
Consumers, Workers and Community Organizations 

When: September 15
1 p.m.

Where: Chicago Methodist Temple
77 W. Washington, Chicago

To RSVP or for information, call (312) 233-8880 or visit www.savelasallejobs.org.

Bank of America 
A Change for the Worse for Chicago

Hearing sponsored by Save Chicago Jobs and Community Investment, a coalition of faith leaders,
community organizations and labor unions including:  Action Now; Citizen Action Illinois; Chicago
Coalition for the Homeless; Chicago Interfaith Committee for Worker Issues; Chicago Jobs with Justice;
Community Reinvestment Organizing Project; Metropolitan Alliance of Congregations; National Training
and Information Center; Protestants for the Common Good; SEIU Local 1; and the Woodstock Institute.


